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GUIDE TO
STEM CAREERS

The Army has it all — top science and engineering talent, world class research facilities and vital,  

real-world research opportunities. The Army Educational Outreach Program (AEOP) connects 

students with hands-on STEM educational opportunities through every phase of their education and 

at no cost to participants. AEOP is committed to delivering resources and programs that empower 

educators and inspire students. Participating in an AEOP program will set you on a path to success.

It’s never too early or even too late to consider all of the opportunities awaiting you in STEM fields. Learn 

more about how you can be a part of the next generation of STEM innovators at www.usaeop.com.

AIR FORCE STEM CAREERS

https://bit.ly/2UHzNua

ARMY STEM CAREERS

Learn About Army Science Jobs 
http://bit.ly/1YZ0sve

Learn About Army Technology Jobs 
http://bit.ly/1U8uYyH

Learn About Army Engineering Jobs 
http://bit.ly/1XUBLBP

Learn About Army Math Jobs 
http://bit.ly/1OWtTOc

MARINE CORPS STEM CAREERS 
http://bit.ly/1PkZHHl

NAVY STEM CAREERS 
https://bit.ly/34IEzdJ

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE STEM CAREERS
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Agricultural Engineering 
http://bit.ly/1MfOfhI

Aerospace Engineering 
http://bit.ly/1NMtSw5

Biomedical Engineering 
http://bit.ly/1U8vhJH

Chemical Engineering 
https://bit.ly/2uwS3ec

Civil Engineering 
http://bit.ly/1vmdZhB

Cyber Security 
http://bit.ly/OzmRAK 
https://bit.ly/2GUmjlM 
https://bit.ly/2GTGuQK

Computer Engineering 
https://bit.ly/2Tx9k1v 
http://bit.ly/ZHWiiq

Electrical Engineering 
http://bit.ly/1HHNCqs

Environmental Engineering 
http://bit.ly/1TKJpNk

Materials Engineering 
https://bit.ly/3bcMe6F

Mechanical Engineering 
https://www.asme.org

Nuclear Engineering 
http://bit.ly/1XwynwD

Petroleum Engineering 
http://bit.ly/1TDZH9C

Bureau of Labor Statistics 
Interview with a….  
https://bit.ly/3c70UEe

You’re a what? 
https://bit.ly/3c7svW4

Discover Engineering/ 
Career Outlook 
http://bit.ly/1CcadhJ

Engineer Girl 
http://bit.ly/1IWYbLa

Engineering, Go For It!  
https://bit.ly/2GivxLt

Secret Life of Scientists  
and Engineers 
http://to.pbs.org/1lfuXMV

STEM Jobs Quiz 
http://bit.ly/1Tyk1fB

Try Engineering 
http://bit.ly/1NMw7zx

FIND OUT MORE ABOUT VARIOUS ENGINEERING DISCIPLINES

EXPLORE WHAT ENGINEERS DO AND CHECK OUT SOME HANDS-ON ACTIVITIES
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